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MEMORANDUM OF COUNSEL FOR WELLINGTON’S CHARACTER CHARITABLE TRUST ON 

VIEWSHAFT FOLLOW UP  

1. Counsel files this memorandum in response to the Panel’s Minute 28 dated 28 

July 2023 regarding the “viewshaft follow up” points.  

2. Wellington’s Character Charitable Trust (WCCT) has reviewed in draft the 

memorandum prepared by the Trustees of the Eldin Family Trust on the 

viewshaft follow up points.  

3. WCCT supports the position taken by the Trustees of the Eldin Family Trust in 

relation to the viewshaft issues.  

 

 
D W BALLINGER 

Counsel for Wellington’s Character Charitable Trust  
8 September 2023  
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